
  CSHS Daily Announcements 

Monday, May 16 2023  

 

Class of 2025 we are having an END OF THE YEAR SALE for our Class T-Shirts & Hoodies for ONLY 
$40.00 will be sold during A & B lunch starting Monday, April 10th to May 19th Or you can also come by 
Mrs. Gilmore’s classroom 2-205 if you are interested in getting yours. 

All library books are now overdue and should be returned to the Media Center. 
 
Seniors…as you complete your class assignments and finals that require your chrome book please turn 
them into the Media Center.  All school owned items including textbooks, library books and athletic 
uniforms should be returned by the end of school Thursday. 

Are you interested in becoming scuba certified?  Florida Keys Dive Center, right next to the high school, 
is offering certification for Coral Shores students at half price from May 30th-June1st.   Call the shop to 
schedule or see Ms. Rosenow for details. 

Today and tomorrow the Florida Keys Soccer Club will be holding open tryouts for boys and girls U-15 to 
U19 for the Competitive 23/24 Teams.  Tryouts will be May 15 and May 16 at Founders park 5:30 to 7:30 
PM.  Any questions see Officer Chris. 

Attention Students: Please return your textbooks at lunch or right after school at this off campus table no 
later than next Thursday. 
 
You do not need to return “consumable” workbooks. Please see Mr. Dutton or Ms. Majeska if you have 
any question, thank you! 

PBIS Be Statement 
BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN  
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 

Birthday shout outs for May 16th: 
Christopher Castro-Hernandez 
Marlon Reyes Manrique 

 


